FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
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VOTE SHEET

APRIL 3, 2001

RE: DOCKET NO. 001707-EU - Joint application for approval of transfer of
customers by Florida Power & Light Company and Peace River Electric
Cooperative, Inc.

ISSUE 1: Should the Commission grant Florida Power & Light Company (FPL)
and Peace River Electric Cooperative’s (PRECO) Application for Transfer of
Customers?

RECOMMENDATION: Yes. The Application for Transfer of Customers should be
approved. The proposed transfer of customers is in the public interest.

APPROVED

ISSUE 2: Should this docket be closed?

RECOMMENDATION: Yes. If no person whose substantial interests are
affected by the proposed agency action files a protest within 21 days of
the issuance of the order, this docket should be closed upon the issuance
of a consummating order.

APPROVED
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